E.P.I1.C. (Embodying Principles In Culture) High School workshop

Yasutaka Ozawa
May 31, 2017

Good Afternoon Everybody!

Does your child not have plans for the summer yet? We would like to recommend the E.P.I.C.
(Embodying Principles In Culture) High School workshop, taught by Gerry Servito. The duration of this
workshop will be from July 8-21 and it will take place at Morning Garden in Gloucester, Massachusetts.

We will be focusing on equipping your child with the knowledge and skills to be able to express and
apply the Divine Principle in their daily lives. The deadline for the application is May 31. If you apply
later than May 31st, then your child will be on the waiting list. You will know if your child is accepted by
June 7th. If your child is interested in this opportunity, have him or her fill out the application, which can
be found in the link here.

You can find more information on the application, but please feel free to reach out to me, Yasutaka
Ozawa (201-747-0602, yozawa95@ gmail,com) for further questions or concerns. Thank you!

Sincerely,
Yasutaka Ozawa



